

City of Bellevue

Recreation Department

1200 Lord Blvd. • Bellevue, Nebraska 68005 • (402) 293-3142

MEMO

TO: Adult Basketball Teams

FROM: Ryan Schultz - Jim Shada

SUBJECT: Men's Fall Basketball Leagues

DATE: August 23, 2017

The Bellevue Public Schools Lied Activity Center and the City of Bellevue Recreation Department are offering an Adult Men's Basketball League this fall. The information for the league is listed below:

Men's Basketball League: Played on Monday nights at the BPS/Lied Activity Center, Oct. 23

– Dec. 18. Entry fee for the league is \$230.00 per team. (No

checks will be accepted, cash only.)

If you are interested in entering a team in our Men's Basketball League, you must submit your entry fee to the Recreation Department no later than October 9, 2017. The leagues will be filled on a first come first serve basis. Only a limited number of teams will be able to play. Therefore, if you want to enter a team, do not hesitate to come in before the deadline and pay your entry fee.

Sign-up and registration fees will be taken at the Recreation Department, which is located in the Reed Community Center; 1200 Franklin St. If you have any questions please contact the Recreation Office at 293-3142.